
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

VOTE SHEET 
3 

JANUARY 20,2004 

RE: Docket No. 991 222-TP - Request for submission of proposals for relay service, beginning in June 2000, 
for the hearing and speech impaired, and other implementation matters in compliance with the Florida 
Telecommunications Access System Act of 199 I .  

ISSUE 1: 
TASA Advisory Committee? 
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. Mr. Jimmy Peterson, Mr. Christopher McDonald, and Ms. Kathy Borzell should 
be named to the TASA Advisory Committee. 

Should Mr. Jimmy Peterson, Mr. Christopher McDonald, and Ms. Kathy Borzell be named to the 

APPROVED 

COMMISSIONERS ASSIGNED: Full Commission 

COMMISSIONERS' SIGNATURES 

DISSENTING 

REMARKSIDISS E! NTING COM 
1 

Commissioner Jaber participated in the conference by telephone. S 
vote and will sign the vote sheet upon return to the office. 
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ISSUE 2: Should the Commission amend the current contract with Sprint to include Captel as a service 
offering starting March 1,2004, and extending through May 3 1,2005, at the session minute rates described in 
the “usage costs~’ section of this recommendation? 
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. The Commission should amend the current contract with Sprint to include 
Captel as a service offering starting March 1,2004, and extending through May 3 1,2005, at the session minute 
rates as described in the “usage costs” section of staffs memorandum dated January 8,2004. 

APPROVED 

ISSUE 3: Should the TASA surcharge be raised fiom $.12 to $.13 per access line effective March 1,2004? 
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. The Commission should approve raising the TASA surcharge to $. 13 per access 
line. In addition, Local Exchange Companies and Competitive Local Exchange Companies should be ordered 
to assess a $.I3 surcharge beginning March 1,2004. 

APPROVED 
ISSUE 4: Should this docket be closed? 
RECOMMENDATION: No. This docket should not be closed. 

APPROVED 


